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 Bishop Marva L. Neal, Director of Wives Ministry 

 

 
 

December 22, 2022 
 
To All Wives… 
 
      I am sending       Greetings to all of you, my beautiful Sisters in Christ.  

 
Our next session for the wives will be on January 21, 2023, at 9:00 am 

Eastern/time.        
 
Our theme is “Expectations" Real and Unrealistic in our marriages.   
What is the meaning of Expectations? And where do they come from?   
 

• Question: Did you have Expectations of your spouse, after you got married? 
If so can you share a couple of them?   

 

• Question: Has your spouse ever expressed his Expectations of you, as his 
wife? And have you expressed yours of him? *Sometimes our Expectations 
are met, and sometimes they are not met, and then we feel disappointed when 
they are not met -- whether our Expectations are realistic or not.  

 

• Question:  What can that lead us to?        

 

Wives, please review the questions and be prepared to share. I certainly will be 
looking forward to seeing your faces and hearing your voices. Until then may the 
Lord bless and keep us all.  
 

         

 
Sincerely, 

Bishop Marva Neal 
marvalow42@aol.com  
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